
BE a part of the fort 

miles experience! 

 

 

Interested in history?  

Like to cook?  

Or do you just wonder what is happening all the 
time up at Fort Miles? 

 

Join the Fort Miles Historical Association volunteers on April 
28th   2018, 10 AM – 4 PM, as “Delaware Goes to War!” 

The Boy Scouts will be serving hot dogs, hamburgers and chili in 
the mess hall. Volunteers are needed to shadow the Scouts, and 
help as needed, as we learn the operations of the mess hall so we 
can make this happen ourselves at future events.  

For more information or 
to sign up contact: 

Beverly Straneva 

bstraneva@gmail.com  
603-831-2078 

mailto:bstraneva@gmail.com

